
Fall has arrived, left, and returned again.  The course is going into winter in great shape
with all the moisture we have had.  I will be sanding the greens when colder weather
comes.  This will most likely be in late November. The course has been sprayed for
weeds this month and we hope this will help prevent them from coming up in the
spring. I also planted 8 new trees this fall and will be replacing dead trees in the spring
along the highway. I would like to say a big “Thank You” to Justin Betty, Jeff Johnson,
and Dusty Space for helping form up and pour the concrete path on #5 & #8.  I would
also like to thank Justin Cavanaugh, Larry Newcomb, and Dave Guthrie for the extra
help and support. It was much appreciated. Also, Simon McKenzie for the donuts and
Rick Chramosta for the use of his concrete screed.  When golfing, please use the blue
temporary tees located in front of the tee boxes. 
Have a fantastic Thanksgiving, and Go Big Red!  Thanks, Beech
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A Note From Beech

We have been contacted by the CNSGA to confirm our entry for the 2020 Senior
Tournament Schedule. The tournament date is set for Tuesday, July 21, 2020. We are
looking for a volunteer to run the tournament for the club. If we do not have someone
to run the tournament we will have to decline our entry for 2020. 
Please contact the clubhouse if you are interested. 

2020 Central Nebraska Senior Tournament



Mark Your Calendars!
Upcoming November/December Events!

Darling, it wouldn't be a party without you!

Minden Country Club

Christmas Party

P O T L U C K  M E A L

F R I D A Y ,  D E C E M B E R  6 T H

Winter Hours & Holiday Closures
Winter Hours: The Clubhouse will be open 4:30 p.m. to 8:30 p.m., 7
days a week
Closed Thanksgiving Day 
Closed Christmas Eve & Christmas Day
Closed New Year's Eve & New Year's Day

Interested in being more involved? We are
looking to fill 2 positions on the MCC Board of
Directors for 2020. Please have names
submitted by January 2nd for consideration.
Ballots will be included in the 2020 Dues
mailing to members who own stock. We will
count votes and announce the new board
members in January at the Annual Meeting. 

2020 Board of DirectorsGift Cards & Apparel
Christmas is right around the corner and
the MCC has just what you need for that
hard to buy for person in your life. MCC
Gift Cards make great stocking stuffers
and we will have new polos and hats just
in time for Christmas. Stop by the club
and pick yours up today! 


